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Food Shippers of America Makes Second Sustainer-Level Donation  

 

Lakeland, FL. – The American Logistics Aid Network announced today that Food Shippers of America 

made its second Sustainer-level donation of 2023. 

 

“We’re thrilled each time an organization makes a Sustainer-level contribution. But twice in one year has 

our entire team absolutely floored,” said ALAN Executive Director Kathy Fulton. “We’re especially 

grateful to FSA because they have provided ALAN with this financial support for many years, ensuring 

we can help communities rebuild during Hurricane Season and beyond.” 

 

FSA’s donation will help ALAN grow its operational capacity and contribute greatly to ALAN’s 

humanitarian relief efforts. 

 

“Food Shippers of America is pleased to provide ongoing support to the American Logistics Aid 

Network, especially given the outstanding work that they do to help others in times of need,” said Food 

Shippers Executive Director Paul Newbourne.  

  

### 

  

About Food Shippers: Food Shippers of America (FSA) is an industry non-profit association that brings 

together a community of supply chain, transportation and logistics professionals with common interests, 

industry challenges and opportunities. Founded in 1955, FSA provides education, peer networking, and 

resources that bring supply chain efficiencies, best practices, and professional development to its 

members. FSA also awards annual scholarships to family members as part of their educational efforts.  

 

 About ALAN: Founded in 2005, ALAN provides donated logistics assistance to disaster relief 

organizations before, during and after catastrophic events. It is aided in these efforts by financial 

supporters, volunteers and in-kind donors. In 2023 and 2022 it coordinated compassionate supply chain 

services for disasters such as the southwest tornadoes, the California winter storms, the Türkiye-Syria 

earthquakes, Hurricane Ian, Hurricane Fiona, the attacks on Ukraine, the flooding in Eastern Kentucky, 

and the COVID-19 pandemic. To learn more, visit http://www.alanaid.org 
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